
Public Policy Report Winter 2019/2020
AAUW of Colorado branches were busy in preparation for the November elections. 
Check out some of the many election-related events below.

Sarah Lindhal, Coordinator of Student Activities at Arapahoe Community College, 
invited the League of Women Voters (Arapahoe and Douglas Counties) and the AAUW 
Littleton-South Metro Branch to participate in the Sept. 24th National Voter Registration 
Day event at all three ACC campuses. The branch was able to participate at the 
Littleton campus event, and the league provided registration opportunities at the Parker 
and Sturm Collaboration campuses. From the 2-hour event there were 25 total 
registrations with 13 total assists.

On October 12, Aurora branch hosted the Aurora mayoral candidates and discussed 
ballot issues.
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Jo Feder of the League of Women Voters of Arapahoe and Douglas County reviewed 
ballot issues with Littleton-South Metro Branch and Douglas County Branch.

On October 19,  Boulder Branch hosted Steve Colby, a retired economist and analyst 
for State of Colorado, who discussed ballot issues for November election.


